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Our Ref:  KMA/JGO 
18 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Paris – Wednesday 25th to Saturday 28th June 2025 

 

We are arranging a trip to Paris for late June 2025.  The trip will include: 

 Travel insurance 

 Transport (the use of an executive coach throughout the trip and the return Eurotunnel Channel Crossing) 

 Accommodation in a hotel, on a half board basis (breakfast and dinner)  

 Various activities during the trip, which include - visit to Disneyland Paris (1 Day, 2 Park Ticket), boat cruise on River Seine, 
visit to Louvre Museum, bakery workshop and visit to the Eiffel Tower 

 

There are at least 40 places available and the cost for this trip will be around £650 provided that all 40 places are filled (prices are 
subject to change, for example tours and accommodation until final booking is confirmed.) In order to register your interest and 
secure a place on this trip, we are asking for an initial non-returnable payment of £120 in order to secure accommodation at the 
best possible price.  The remaining balance can be paid in 4 parts or all at once. Therefore, the payment schedule is as follows: 

 

 £120 by Friday 5th July 2024 (non-returnable) 

 £135 by Friday 13th September 2024 

 £135 by Wednesday 13th November 2024 

 £135 by Thursday 13th February 2025 

 £135 by Thursday 13st March 2025 
 

To secure a place for your child, you will need to book on this website: https://eiltravel.co.uk/lealands-high-school-paris-2025/ 

 

We appreciate that trips like this can be expensive for families, if you are in receipt of free school meals or your circumstances 
have changed recently, please do contact Mrs Rust by e-mail on admin@lealands.luton.sch.uk or ask to speak to her through 
reception, for a confidential conversation and to see if we can support you in any way. 

 

Students will need a valid passport to travel with an expiry of October 2025 at the earliest due to travel laws to France.  Please note 
that passport renewals can take up to 3 weeks. We encourage you to complete this process as early as possible. 
 

We would also like to emphasise that acceptance onto this trip is subject to behaviour and attitude to learning.  Any student whose 
behaviour or conduct in school presents a concern to staff will not be allowed to be part of this trip and may not be refunded any 
money already paid. Similarly, once bookings are made; the first deposit and all subsequent payments will be non-refundable. If 
there is not enough interest to run the trip all deposits will be refunded. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr K Marie 
Assistant Director of Modern Foreign Languages 

https://eiltravel.co.uk/lealands-high-school-paris-2025/

